
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1120 
 

Asked on 25 October 2022 
 

DR A MACMAHON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 

Will the Minister advise when the full report of the external investigation into Mackay 
Hospital and Health Service (MHHS) Obstetrics and Gynaecology Services will be 
available to the public? 
 
ANSWER 
 
At the outset, the (former) Mackay HHS Chief Executive, as the commissioning 
authority for the investigation, committed to releasing the outcomes and actions arising 
from the report. This was released on 30 September 2022.  A copy of the outcomes 
and status of actions taken to address the recommendations can be found at  
https://www.mackay.health.qld.gov.au/mackay-hhs-obstetrics-and-gynaecology/. 
 
I’m advised the health service investigation commissioned by the Mackay HHS 

involved extensive stakeholder interviews on the basis the information they shared 

would not be made public.  As such, a summary of outcomes has been released. 

https://www.mackay.health.qld.gov.au/mackay-hhs-obstetrics-and-gynaecology/

